

Headteacher: Sarah Joyce Alexander Road London Colney Hertfordshire AL2 1JG 01727 823283 www.londoncolney.herts.sch.uk

8th May 2025

Dear Yr 6 Parents and Carers

We have spoken with the Yr 6 children and together we would like to mark the end of SATs week next week by having a pizza afternoon.



We are asking you to contribute £5.00 towards the pizza. Payment can be made via the School Gateway, we do really appreciate your support.

The children would also like a few snacks to eat after the pizza. If you would like to send in a packet of biscuits, a bag of popcorn etc. that would be much appreciated.

Children should be in school by 8.30am at the latest and there will be a light breakfast snack available.

Thank you everyone for your excellent support. We know the children will all do their best next week and do us proud. I have told the children to have a lovely weekend, to relax, eat and sleep well and not to worry. They need to try and get plenty of rest and sleep each evening and make sure they have a proper breakfast. It is important too that they remember their water bottle and a healthy snack.

They will all be fantastic!

This time next week it will all be over!

Yours faithfully

Nazish Class Teacher











